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Having the right to choose a school within Oregon is important to a child’s education 

and family situation. Being able to choose where my children attend school has been 

vital to the unique situations of my family. My daughter has improved three fold in her 

math skills after switching to a new school. All parents should have the right to 

choose the best fit when it comes to an education. 


